Shalfleet Village Hall -Bookings' & Covid-19 Report. for meeting on 12th March 2021.

Regulars:-

No activity in the Hall since last meeting in January due to lockdown. Spoke last week with Sandy Capon who is preparing to return when the Covid restrictions are lifted finally. She would like to transfer her 9.45-11.45 booking from Tuesdays to Wednesdays. I have said ok, but it would be dependent on Hilary's lunch club not returning.

Weddings & Other Hirers:-

Quite a lot of changes since the January meeting once the government had issued its roadmap out of coronavirus.

Cancellations include:-

Gill Ballard's pearl anniversary booking for 11th April.

Heath & Frances's wedding reception for 15th May.

Lauren & Callum's wedding reception for 10th July.

Transfered to 2022:-

Holly & Rob's wedding reception now 2nd July 2022.

Three new provisional enquiries:-

Janaina's 20th wedding anniversary for 14th August 2021.

Alice's wedding reception either 4th or 11th September 2021.

Emma's wedding reception for 25th September 2021.

Current position is 3 confirmed and 3 provisional wedding bookings for 2021, and 1 confirmed for 2022. See Sunday Bookings list dated 12/03/21.

Covid-19:-

Covid has resulted in the cancellation of all 2020 and some 2021 wedding receptions. This current lockdown since 5th January has resulted in the loss of all our regular hirers. Nevertheless I do expect the majority of them to return once we are permitted to reopen. We are permitted to reopen with limited activities from Step 3 of governments' plan which should be 17th May, although social distancing measures would still need to be in place. It is not until we reach Step 4 (21st June) that all restrictions will be lifted (both social distancing requirements and activity restrictions).

Michael 7th March 2021